
   Global Missions
 Interested in getting involved with Global Missions but don’t want to 
 go out of the country? Well, now is your chance. March 25-29, 2024, the 
 Global Missions Team is going back to Camp Nathaneal near 
 Emmalena, Ky. It is an easy 7–8 hour drive from Summerville. 
 Camp Nathaneal is one of our Global Missions Partners that is 
 supported by Missions Possible as well as the Global Missions 
 Committee.
 We will be doing some construction again this year under the guidance 
 of Jeff McIntyre, Executive Director, Camp Nathanel. Since this is during 
 spring break, youth ages 16 or older are welcome to participate as long 
 they have parental consent. Youth ages 13-15 are welcome to attend along 
 with a parent. 
 Roanna will be the team leader again this year. The construction leader 
 will be determined once we know what our project will be.
 If you feel led to participate in this project, please sign up on the list 
 posted on the GMC bulletin board near the kitchen or contact Roanna 
 Payne at roanna1958@bellsouth.net or 843.343.9217.

   Offering Envelopes 
 The 2024 Offering Envelopes are available for pick up in the upstairs 
 hallway by the Welcome Center. Please pick yours up today!  

   Scan to Give Option
 It’s easier than ever to give now! Simply scan this QR Code & you will  
 be directed to PushPay, our online giving  platform. You can also text  
 833.245.8417 and give right from your phone!  If you would 
 prefer to give the traditional way, giving envelopes can be 
 found in your pew for cash and check donations. 

   Safety & Assistance Emergency Number Change
 Please note that there has been a change to the Safety and Assistance 
 Emergency number. The new number is 854.429.1848. 
 This number is available on Sunday mornings 7:30am-12:30pm. January 14, 2024
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 Word & Table



Order of Worship 
    Welcome & Announcements

     Songs of Faith

     Offering 
     Song of Faith

     Kids’ Moment        
     Pastoral Prayer

     Scripture:                         Romans 5: 18-21 
     Message:                        “Grace over Guilt ” 
     Communion 
     Song of Faith

     Benediction

   

   Romans 5: 18-21  (New Living Translation)
  
 18 Yes, Adam’s one sin brings condemnation for everyone, but Christ’s 
 one act of righteousness brings a right relationship with God and new 
 life for everyone. 19 Because one person disobeyed God, many became 
 sinners. But because one other person obeyed God, many will be made 
 righteous.

 20 God’s law was given so that all people could see how sinful they were. 
 But as people sinned more and more, God’s wonderful grace became 
 more abundant. 21 So just as sin ruled over all people and brought them to 
 death, now God’s wonderful grace rules instead, giving us right standing 
 with God and resulting in eternal life through Jesus Christ our Lord.

••    Wednesday Night BNOW
 Join us on Wednesday nights for activities and classes for everyone.  
 BNOW begins with a meal in the Fellowship Hall at 5 pm. Each week 
 features a homemade meal that you would eat around your family table. 
 The meal for this week (Jan. 17) will be chicken and dumplings, corndog 
 nuggets, coleslaw, green beans, salad bar, biscuit and fruit pies.  
 The Sunday School classes that will be hosting are Daily Bread and 
 SALT. 
 Meals are $9 for Adults, $7 for Seniors (over 65) and $5 for Children 
 (12 and under) with a family maximum of $25 (2 parents and children 
 under 12 that live in the same household). Meal reservations are no 
 longer required. 

   Happy Hearts Luncheon- January 26
 The speaker for the January Happy Hearts meeting is Lieutenant Colonel 
 Joe Tallon (Retired) who served over 37 years in the US Army from 
 1969 to 2007. Joe has written the book, 100 Days in Vietnam: A Memoir 
 of Love, War and Survival that tells of the day-to-day life of a first 
 lieutenant in combat. This book is based on the letters Joe sent to his 
 wife, Martha Anne, during his time in Vietnam.

 The meal, served at 12pm, will be meatloaf, mashed potatoes, green 
 beans, rolls, assorted desserts, and tea for $8. Reservations are due in by 
 January 21.
 Note the change in making reservation: Register online at 
 happyhearts@bethany-umc.com or call 843.771.3979.       

  Wintertime Blues?
 If more than temporary, maybe you could benefit from a warm and 
 caring Stephen Minister. Grey and chilly days can bring on sadness, 
 and talking about it can help. Let Stephen Ministry share your burdens. 
 Please reach out.
 For women: Sue Malphrus at 843.345. 9116 or Leah Martin at 
 404.408.5457. For men: Denis Tsukalas at 843.729.5348 or 
 Pastor Mark Barnes at 843.873.2130.


